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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 234
Committee: County and Municipal Government Sponsor: Senator Sam Givhan

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 03/20/2024

Senate Bill 234 as introduced would expand the exemption from the competitive bidding

requirements, currently allowed for certain municipal public building authorities, to certain

county public building authorities that contract for the purchase of construction of certain plants,

buildings, or other facilities designed for industrial development. This could increase or

decrease the contract prices for the purchase or construction of such facilities by an

undetermined amount dependent upon the difference in (1) the contract price procured under the

provisions of this act and (2) the contract price otherwise obtained under previous law. 


